
 

Friday 29th March 
 
Weekly Communication  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We cannot believe that we are already heading into our final week of this very busy Spring Term. 
The learning and experiences our children have had over this term have been exceptional and we 
are continually impressed by the excellent work our children are producing. Next Friday we have 
our Jerry Fest celebrations where we will be displaying our work on sustainability. Jerry Fest starts 
at 2.30pm with performances from all of the children. We really do hope to see as many of you 
there as possible! 
 
New School Meals Payment System 

If your child is in KS2 you will have received a letter and flyer on Monday about the new ISS school 
meals payment system we have adopted in school. If your child has school meals please follow the 
instructions in the flyer attached to this email to log into the new system. The flyer also contains 
information about topping up your balance and viewing the transaction history. 
 
Year 6 Edale Residential 

This year, the Year 6 residential will be from Monday 10th – Thursday 13th June. There will be an 
information evening for parents on Thursday 16th May at 5.30pm where we will share details of the 
itinerary and ask for medical information to be shared. We have included the kit list for this trip as 
an attachment so that you are able to start getting items ready. As we have said before, please do 
not buy expensive, new clothing for this trip as we cannot guarantee it will not be damaged during 
activities.  

Jerry Fest Resources 

Next week is our Outdoor Learning week  where we will be finishing our term with ‘Jerry Fest’. We 
are going to be focussing on sustainability and recycling during the week and for this to be a success 
we are hoping you can help us by collecting and bringing in the following resources; 

- Plastic Bottles 
- Tin cans (with the sharp lids removed please) 

Empty crisp packets 
- Any material that can be used for weaving 
- Plastic bags 
- Any plastic materials that can be cut and used.  
- Any clothing that can be ‘up-cycled’  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Mental Health Workshop  

Our final Mental Health workshop is on Tuesday 2nd April at 6pm focussing on sleep. The session 
will be led by Kathryn Thomas, a trained CAHMS expert, and will give information and techniques 
on how to manage anxieties around bedtime.  

 

Have a great weekend. 
Kind Regards. 
Miss Brook & Mr Palin 

 

 


